

## CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

## COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. <u>96-97</u>

FROM:

Wasilla Canvass Board

DATE:

October 7, 1996

SUBJECT:

Canvass Board Report, Regular Election, 10/01/96

As required by CW 4.16.060, the Canvass Board hereby submits this report of our findings in reference to the Regular Election of October 1, 1996. Numerical and percentage results are shown on Attachment "A".

The polls opened at 7:00 a.m. and closed promptly at 8:00 p.m. After the polls closed the administrative part of the election process was carried out. After delivering questioned ballots to the City Clerk, Precinct 37 Chairman, Mrs. Arlinda Johnson, and Precinct 38 Chairman, Mrs. Barbara Urban were escorted to the Matanuska-Susitna Borough Counting Center by Investigator Achee.

Once again the processing of voters and the administrative function went much smoother with the additional judges added for each precinct.

Recommend: Council certify election results as shown on Attachment "A" of the October 1, 1996 Regular Election.

Barbara Urban, Chairman Wasilla Canvass Board



## CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

## COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 96-97

FROM:

Wasilla Canvass Board

DATE:

October 7, 1996

SUBJECT:

Canvass Board Report, Regular Election, 10/01/96

As required by CW 4.16.060, the Canvass Board hereby submits this report of our findings in reference to the Regular Election of October 1, 1996. Numerical and percentage results are shown on Attachment "A".

The polls opened at 7:00 a.m. and closed promptly at 8:00 p.m. After the polls closed the administrative part of the election process was carried out. After delivering questioned ballots to the City Clerk, Precinct 37 Chairman, Mrs. Arlinda Johnson, and Precinct 38 Chairman, Mrs. Barbara Urban were escorted to the Matanuska-Susitna Borough Counting Center by Investigator Achee.

Once again the processing of voters and the administrative function went much smoother with the additional judges added for each precinct.

Recommend: Council certify election results as shown on Attachment "A" of the October 1, 1996 Regular Election.

Barbara Urban, Chairman

Wasilla Canvass Board